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Comments: I am writing in support of Class 1 eMTBs on Forest Service trails. eMTBs allow many people to enjoy

USFS trails safely. Maintaining non-motorized designation for the trails in question is very important, as Class 1

eMTBs are not reasonably categorized in the same field as other more powerful motorized vehicles (motorcycles,

RAZRs, etc). Addition of Class 1 eMTBs will allow healthy, noise-free recreation in USFS areas that will improve

the health and enjoyment of users. Thanks!

 

 


